
THE WREN BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC. 
OWNER AND OPERATOR OF RADIO STATION WREN 

WREN BUILDING 

LAWRENCE, KANSAS 

VERL BRATTON 
GENERAL MANAGER 

April 2, 1942 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

I am happy to verify your report of reception of MEN 
on March 5, 1942, between 8:00 and 9 :30 PM C.-!.T. Your 
report was very complete and satisfactory. I hope that 
you enjoy listening to WREN often in the future. 

CR/al 

Sincerely yours, 

C. E. Read 

Assistt. Chief Engr. 

NBC -BLUE FOR KANSAS CITY, TOPEKA, AND ST. JOSEPH MARKETS 


